4/12/2021 Zimbra

Hello Frank,

I hope this email finds you well. We are in the process of looking to
get the roof of the Saxman Salvation Army facility replaced. The current estimate
is that the project will cost around $52,000.00. As the primary use of this facility is
to dispense Food Commodities to residents of Saxman, as well as store important
food reserves we are reaching out to groups, organizations, and governing bodies
within Saxman to see if you have funds available that could be given to help
support the cost of this much needed facilities maintenance project.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Captain Sam Fowler
Corps Officer

The Salvation Army Gateway Corps

342 Stedman St, Ketchikan, AK 99901

O: (907) 225-5277
sam.fowler@usw.salvationarmy.org
http://gatewayalaska.salvationarmy.org/
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